
121 High Pine Place 
Pensacola, Fla., 32503 

August 26, 1975 

Mr. Lee Wallace 

289 Gundry Drive 

Falls Church, Va., 22046 

* 

Dear Lee: 

I can’t begin to tell you how delighted I was to have received your 

letter of August 20th. I think that it is wonderful that you have 
formed the 113th Field Artillery Association - it will be a bond that 
will tie us together again, if not in person, at least in spirit and 

through an occasional correspondence. In the past 15 years, I have 

been in the Carolina's several times and just three years ago, we drove 

up to Washington and then on to New England. On each trip, I have won- 

dered where the members of my old outfit were living. 

I often reminisce of our experiences at Camp Blanding, Camp Gordon, Camp 

Forrest, and the Tennessee maneuvers, Camp Attleberry, our convoy to 

England, the landing at Normandy, and the war in Europe . We lost a lot 

of good friends during that time! How can we ever forget the experiences 

of those years and the close bond we had for each other for our survival? 

Would it be possible for your sécretary of the association to send me a 

list of the names and addresses of those members you have on your roll 
by late November or early December? I would like to correspond with some 
with a Christmas card. Also, please keep me informed as to reunions. You 

can't tell, I may show up at one. 

In December of 1963, I spent one evening with Walter Horan in New York 

City. Do you remember him? He was a Lt. in the service battery. His 

address is 21 Whitman Avenue, Syosset, N.Y. I really don't know the ad- 
dress of any other members of the 113th F.A. Btn. What is Longine's first 
name? If you will send me this information, I will locate him if he is 

stilindivime in Biloxi. 

My very best regards, 

Mout = 
Russell Stewart 

—-  


